
“Of all the paths you 
take in life, make 
sure a few of them 

are dirt.”  
― John Muir 

We are having fun! We have learned the letters G, L, H, P, and E, as well as the words 
gander (male goose), logging, hibernate, and electricity, to name a few. Letters and sight 
words are just some of the academics we are focusing on. Sight words to practice at home 
include: for, go, away, in, a, big, I, blue, find, and can. 
 
We have completed various experiments and projects, and even had a special visitor. To 
learn about G, we planted garlic and made our own grass heads, as well as spent the day 
with a goat! Other experiments/projects involved pumpkins, electricity, and eggs. As our 
students grow and mature we have been venturing further out into the park. We like to vote 
for our play areas, and some favorites are the Pine Tree Area, the Garden (Rocket) Area, 
and the Crystal Area. 

Having Fun 

With cooler weather 
approaching, we are still seeing 
creatures throughout the park, 
even having a bald eagle fly 
over our afternoon class! Our 
chance encounters with the 
Sneaky Squirrel continue to 
excite us, and we enjoy 
counting the number of acorns 
he leaves us each day. Our 
hikes provide many 
opportunities to put our lessons 
to use, recognizing letter 
sounds in geocaching, lantern 
flies, logs, and pine trees.  



In the Future... 
In the coming weeks, we will continue our 

exploration in nature and academics. We will 

learn letters B, A, and N, as well as about 

botany and nocturnal animals. We will continue 

doing many experiments and crafts, as well as a 

special study to learn what’s in Landis Woods 

at night! 
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NO SCHOOL NOV 23-27! 


